
IMPORTANT: SERVICE UPDATE SYSTEM - VACCINATION PROGRAMME 
SUPPORT 

 
The Bradford Service Update System, which is hosted on the Connect to Support 
website, has been updated to include status updates for the rollout of the 
Vaccination Programme.  
 
When you next log in to your profile, which is accessed through your service’s 
unique URL and password, you will see that the text box has been cleared and the 
following questions, show below, have now been included. These new queries on 
your submission page will only allow numerical answers for the responses, any 
written responses or updates must be included within the text box near the top of 
your submission page. 
 
This information is vital in understanding the uptake of vaccinations 
throughout Social Care within the Bradford District. The Vaccination 
Programme states that all frontline staff, those that have contact with Service 
Users, should have received their first dose of the vaccine by the end of 
January 2021. 
 
You will have previously received your login details to this system, but if you require 
these again, please contact connecttosupport@bradford.gov.uk for your unique URL 
and password. 
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